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Transport for London

Highways Department Cycle Hire
Camden Council 230 Blackfriars Road
Camden ——

Town Hall SE1 8PJ

Judd Street London

WC1H 8ND www.tfl.gov.uk
Dear Sir/Madam,

Notice under Article 14 for Planning Permission

Please find enclosed the following documents for a planning application for the
extension of a Cycle Hire docking station opposite 40 Doric Way, London,
NW1, within the London Borough of Camden:

¢ Notice under Article 14 of Application for Planning Permission
e Location Plan

TfL wish to serve notice upon you with respect of this application for planning
permission:

Land on carriageway opposite 40 Doric Way, Kings Cross, London
NWH1, in the London Borough of Camden

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me or Isabella
Marcucci on 020 3054 7498 or IsabellaMarcucci@tfl.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully

Elizabeth Jenks
Principal Consents Advisor

MAYOR OF LONDON



